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Webinar Series 
 
Understanding and Responding to Complex Safeguarding: Issues and Dilemmas 
 

• Webinar One: Understanding the Relationship Between Risk and Harm: A 
Strengths-Based Approach to Child Protection  

 
Wednesday 11 September 2024, 3:00pm – 4.30pm  
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/the-relationship-between-risk-harm-a-strengths-
based-approach-to-cp-tickets-914573141887?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
 

• Webinar Two: Assessing and Responding to Neglect  
 
Friday 20 September 2024, 1:30pm – 3.00pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/assessing-and-responding-to-neglect-tickets-
914583332367?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 

• Webinar Three: Intrafamilial Sexual Abuse  
 

Thursday 3 October 2024, 9:30am – 11.00am 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/intrafamilial-sexual-abuse-tickets-
948738732087?aff=oddtdtcreator 
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• Webinar Four:  Emotional Abuse  
 
Tuesday 15 October 2024, 9.30am – 11.00am 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/emotional-abuse-tickets-
933194107697?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Webinar 
What Do We Mean by Poverty Informed Social Work? 
 
Friday 13 September 2024, 1.30pm – 3.00pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/what-do-we-mean-by-poverty-informed-social-
work-tickets-914564616387?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Webinar 
 
The Absent Voice: Domestic Abuse and Child Contact in Scotland 
 
Wednesday 25 September 2024, 11.00am - 12.30pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.beds.ac.uk/iasr/mrc/events/ 
 
 
Critical and Reflective Practice Book Group for CSC Practitioners                                         
 
Meets online, monthly from 10.00am - 11.00am 
 

• Friday 27 September 2024 
 

For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/critical-and-reflective-practice-book-group-for-
csc-practitioners-tickets-948851027967?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 

• Friday 25 October 2024 
 

For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/critical-and-reflective-practice-book-group-for-
csc-practitioners-tickets-948853354927?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 

• Friday 29 November 2024 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/critical-and-reflective-practice-book-group-for-
csc-practitioners-tickets-948854197447?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/emotional-abuse-tickets-933194107697?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/emotional-abuse-tickets-933194107697?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/what-do-we-mean-by-poverty-informed-social-work-tickets-914564616387?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/what-do-we-mean-by-poverty-informed-social-work-tickets-914564616387?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.beds.ac.uk/iasr/mrc/events/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/critical-and-reflective-practice-book-group-for-csc-practitioners-tickets-948851027967?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/critical-and-reflective-practice-book-group-for-csc-practitioners-tickets-948851027967?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/critical-and-reflective-practice-book-group-for-csc-practitioners-tickets-948853354927?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/critical-and-reflective-practice-book-group-for-csc-practitioners-tickets-948853354927?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/critical-and-reflective-practice-book-group-for-csc-practitioners-tickets-948854197447?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/critical-and-reflective-practice-book-group-for-csc-practitioners-tickets-948854197447?aff=oddtdtcreator


 
Webinar 
 
Care Planning: Placement Stability and Good Outcomes 
 
Wednesday 2 October 2024, 1.30pm – 3.00pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/care-planning-placement-stability-and-good-
outcomes-tickets-915119656527?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Webinar 
 
Learning from Serious and Local Safeguarding Practice Reviews 
 
Thursday 3 October 2024, 2.00pm - 3.30pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/learning-from-serious-and-local-safeguarding-
practice-reviews-tickets-915123156997?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Webinar Series 
 
Managing and Leading Your Team in a Period of Hybrid Working:                                        
A Course for Managers in Children’s and Adult Services  
 
 

• Webinar One: What is Good Practice in Supervision When Led in a Hybrid 
Environment?  

 
Thursday 3 October 2024, 11.30am – 1.00pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/what-is-good-practice-in-supervision-when-led-
in-a-hybrid-environment-tickets-947904266177?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
 

• Webinar Two:  Developing Supervisees’ Capacity for Reflection, Analytical 
Thinking and Decision-Making Skills 

  
Tuesday 8 October 2024, 9.30am – 11.00am  
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/developing-supervisees-capacity-for-reflection-
analysis-decision-making-tickets-947905489837?aff=oddtdtcreator 
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• Webinar Three: Managing and Promoting Good Practice: A Strength- Based 
Approach to Managing Performance 

 
 Tuesday 15 October 2024, 2.00pm - 3.30pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/managing-promoting-good-practice-a-strength-
based-approach-for-managers-tickets-947907074577?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 

• Webinar Four: Building Staff Wellbeing and Professional Resilience  
 
Wednesday 23 October 2024, 9.30am – 11.00am  
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/building-staff-wellbeing-and-professional-
resilience-tickets-947911417567?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
 

• Webinar Five: Use of Self: The Ethical Use of Authority in the Supervisory 
Relationship 

 
Tuesday 5 November 2024, 1.30pm – 3.00pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/use-of-self-the-ethical-use-of-authority-in-the-
supervisory-relationship-tickets-947912691377?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Webinar 
 
Critical Reflection and Analysis 
 
Monday 7 October 2024, 11.30am – 1.00pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/critical-reflection-and-analysis-tickets-
915129305387?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Webinar 
 
Responding to Concerns About Domestic Violence and Abuse 
 
Tuesday 15 October 2024, 11.30am – 1.00pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/responding-to-concerns-about-domestic-
violence-and-abuse-tickets-915151491747?aff=oddtdtcreator 
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Webinar 
 
Championing Communication: Working With Interpreters to Overcome Language 
Barriers 
 
Tuesday 22nd October 2024, 11:00am - 12.30pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.beds.ac.uk/iasr/mrc/events/ 
 
Webinar 
 
Is There a Growing Mental Health Crisis Among Children and Young People? 
 
Wednesday 23 October 2024, 1.30pm – 3.00pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/is-there-a-growing-mental-health-crisis-amongst-
children-and-young-people-tickets-915146797707?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Webinar 
 
Understanding the Evolving Needs of the Workforce: 
A Webinar for Those in Workforce and Staff Development  
 
Monday 11 November 2024, 10.00am – 12.00pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/understanding-the-workforce-a-webinar-for-
staff-development-leads-tickets-947915499777?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Webinar 
 
Reuniting Children and Young People with Their Birth Families 
 
Monday 11 November 2024, 2.00pm - 3.30pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/reuniting-children-and-young-people-with-their-
birth-families-tickets-915116828067?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Webinar 
 
Understanding the Needs of Children Living with Parental Substance Misuse 
 
Wednesday 13 November 2024, 11.00am - 12.30pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.beds.ac.uk/iasr/mrc/events/ 
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Webinar 
 
Rethinking Our Child Protection Enquiries with Learning Disabled and Neurodiverse 
Children and Young People 
 
Tuesday 19th November 2024, 11:00am - 12.30pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.beds.ac.uk/iasr/mrc/events/ 
 
Webinar 
 
Constructing, and Reconstructing, Childhood in Care 
 
Wednesday 27 November 2024, 11.00am - 12.30pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.beds.ac.uk/iasr/mrc/events/ 
 
Webinar 
 
‘I Know How It Sounds On Paper’: Risk Talk, Written Reports and Managing 
Emotionally Charged Child Protection Home Visits Constructing, and 
Reconstructing, Childhood in Care 
 
Wednesday 11th December 2024, 11:00am - 12.30pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.beds.ac.uk/iasr/mrc/events/ 
 
Webinar 
 
An Introduction to Foetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder 
 
Tuesday 17 December 2024, 11.00am - 12.30pm 
 
For further details and to book a place please go to 
https://www.beds.ac.uk/iasr/mrc/events/ 
 
 
 
 

If you have any queries, please email mrc@kcl.ac.uk 
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